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Board Action Request 

SUBJECT:  Purchase of a Ferno power gurney 

DATE:   10/26/2020   

FROM:  Deputy Chief Rivera  

 

Background: With the purchase of a new Ambulance the need for a new ambulance gurney is being 
requested. Our new ambulances have an Ferno INX gurney. These gurneys are designed to assist the 
user to load into the unit.       

 

Fiscal Impact: $45,586.97 to Ferno for a complete ambulance power gurney system. This gurney is only 
available from Ferno and matches the other unit for user use, and for maintenance.    

 

Alternate Option: Board recommendation 

 

Staff Recommendation: Approve the purchase of the Ferno INX power gurney 

 

Proposed Motion: Motion to authorize the purchase of INX power gurney from Ferno in the amount of  
$45,586.97.  

 

 

See Attachments 

• Ferno Quote 

 


